NOVEMBER LCUCC MINUTES

Date and Location:  Spouting Horn in Depoe Bay.  Wednesday November 17th, 2010 
Attendance:
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The first thing we did was to present a $250 check as a donation to the Depoe Bay Food Pantry.
The most-revered Ken Lamb called the meeting to order.

Damages:  Chair Pete Kalnins gave his first report!  Pioneer and NW Natural are consistently reporting.  Gary will help show Pete the system.
Old Business:  
Pete Kalnins will check into the local radio station 96.7 fm.  They have a free ad section that we may want to run an ad in.  Ken made a flyer on paper with our design logo and a general statement describing our mission.  Pete will take that info and inquire about putting it on the radio ad.  The plan is to run the ads during the holiday season.  After this run is over, we will plan to do an awareness drive to gain additional membership.
Ken and Pete will also research getting this flyer into an ad in the local newspaper(s).

States Report:  Someone will represent the LCUCC at the next states meeting.  It is December 9th at Sprit Mountain in Grand Ronde.
New Business:  There is a proposed 10’ bike/ped trail from Arch Cape to Siletz Bay.  The goal is to get folks further from the motorists on Hwy 101.
Dan or Ken need to stop by Pioneer Printing to pay for the new tide books.  Ken provided the group the 2011 calendars
As always, bring your good ideas to the meetings or email them out to members.

Projects:  US101 & Big Creek’s waterline is to be relocated.  Some guardrail will be added.  The Yaquina Bay Bridge went out-to-bid.  A region 2 culvert project that includes one site north of Millport Slough. The Salmon R. project had a situation where an errant paddle created some utility placement controversy.  This matter got settled though.
Next Meeting:  Wednesday December 15th, 2010 at Izzy’s in Newport.

